

'Every Child Matters'

St Mary's High School Downpatrick



Principal: Ms R McLaughlin B.Ed MSc PQH(NI)

Celebrating 67 Years of Education 1957 - 2024

NOTICE Translink Strike Action on Thursday 1st February 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

The Education Authority have been advised by Translink that <u>no school services</u> will be operating on <u>Thursday 1st February 2024</u>.

The Education Authority advise parents/guardians to make alternative travel arrangements for their child if they connect with a Translink bus service for any portion of their journey to and/or from school on Thursday 1st February 2024.

Parents/Guardians are advised to consider potential alternative arrangements in advance and check the Translink website regularly – updates will be posted at 5.00pm each evening.

Translink will communicate all relevant passenger information through the media, via their website https://www.translink.co.uk/industrialaction

If your child is unable to seek alternative transport, her percentage attendance will not be affected.

Ms. Mc Lagle, a Ms McLaughlin

Principal



Spirit of Catholic Education Award 2022

